Talking With Our Children & Youth About Adoption and Guardianship: 3-Part Virtual Training



How comfortable are you having these conversations? Are you worried about the impact on your child?

ON: Thursday October 16th, 23rd, and 30th

FROM: 6:00-7:30 pm

We will have a facilitated discussion about why these conversations are important, what is important to talk about with your child, and will allow you to practice these conversations safely and with support with other caregivers and professionals.

This training is free & open to adoptive, guardianship, kinship & foster families, prospective caregivers, and the professionals that support them (mental health, child welfare, schools, community organizations, etc.) Pre-Registration required. Contact

Naiomi Malay at 802-241-0901, vtadoption@vermont.gov, or register online:



Meeting Registration - Zoom



